
MOTIONS PENDING REPORT

8.1 Overdose Crisis - Safe Supply Pilot Program(s) (S. McKeen)

Councillor S. McKeen stated that at the March 22, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, he would
move the following:

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, write a letter to the Prime Minister asking for the
following:

1. that the Federal Government officially recognize the overdose crisis as a national public
health emergency;

2. that the Federal Government fund and accommodate a safe supply pilot program, or
programs, in Edmonton;

3. that the principles of decriminalization within the Government of Canada’s proposed
amendments to the Canadian Drug and Substances Act, as proposed in Bill C-22, be enacted
by parliament.

● Notice of Motion Given: March 15/17, 2021, City Council
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